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Subjer.t Taylor Ranch Visit Date. _ __._Au.uo.eg~u"""s ..... t.___,,,6~,-1-9..L.7 ..... 5 __ 

It has been some time now since the University hosted the three women from NFPW and 
yourself at the Taylor Ranch. Having had no communications from you since then, we can 
only assume the trip was not satisfactory. 

Dean Ehrenreich and myself would appreciate your comments on the trip and having an oppor­
tunity to review all news articles, film, etc. resulting from this visit. 

As you are aware, the College contributed substantially toward t is venture, bot.1 in 
dollars and tine, with t e un erstanding the niversity would receive a good deal of 
favorable publicity. To date we have only received correspondence from Jean Cox. We 
would like to have the addresses of Cornelia Bowe and Kathryn Gress so we can write for 
their comments. 

cc: Frank McCreary 
Dean Ehrenreich 
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